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SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 TAN RELAYS 
The final event for the winter, the Tan Relays are on this Sunday morning. We urge everyone who is 
available to come along to run, act as an official or timekeeper, or just support our teams in this event. 
Presentations will be made by Athletics Victoria at the end of the men's event. 
 
LIKELY TEAMS 
Note that some last minute changes are likely. If anyone not listed would like to run, please contact Chris 
O'Connor as soon as possible. 
If anyone who is listed is unable to compete the please contact Chris O'Connor as soon as possible. 
 
9:00 am  WOMEN OPEN  3 x 3.827km 
Division 2 
1. Jess De Bruin 
2. Jocelyn Keage 
3. Rachel Johnson 
 
Division 3 (Team 1) 
1. Amanda Harper 
2. Megan Sloane 
3. Fiona Turner 
 
Division 3 (Team 2) 
1. Kerry Putt  
2. Kylie King 
3. Chloe McCardle 
 
Division 3 (Team 3) 
1. Inge Magher 
2. Kim Larkin 
3. Gemma Duhig 
 
9:05 am ALL JUNIOR EVENTS 3 x 3.827km 
Men Under 20 
1. Ian Reitman 
2. Michael Bourne 
3. Sam Dipnall 
 
Men Under 18 
1. Navin Arunasalam 
2. Dominic Aloisio 
3. Ruben Arunasalam 
 
Women Under 18 
1. Hayley Tomlinson 
2. Kate Wall 
3. Harriet Hodgkinson 
Coreena Cleland? 
 
10:15 am MEN DIVISION 1  6 x 3.827km 
1. Chris Hamer 
2. John Meagher 
3. Steve Kelly 
4. Matt Coloe 



5. Adrian Vincent 
6. Andrew White 
Alan Craigie? 
 
 
10:15 am MEN DIVISION 4  5 x 3.827km 
1. Simon Watson 
2. Steve Dineen 
4. Tim Renowden 
5. David Jiminez 
6. Daniel Clark 
 
10:20 am MEN DIVISION 7  4 x 3.827km 
Team 1 
1. Kevin Craigie 
2. Graham Craigie 
3. Chris O'Connor 
4. Tim Heron 
 
Team 2 
1. Chris Wall  
2. Luke Yeatman  
3. Luke Vipond 
4. David Ayers 
 
OFFICIALS NEEDED 
We will need officials and time keepers on the day.  
If you are not running, please come along and lend a hand. 
 
BREAKFAST! 
We are planning a breakfast by the Yarra at the conclusion of the event, so stay around and help us 
celebrate our teams successes! 
 
WORKING BEE 
We have received a long list of improvements and maintenance requests from the Athletics Victoria 
Technical Committee which they would like attended to prior to the start of the track season, so we will 
need to hold another working bee prior to the start of the season. Once again we require as many 
members as possible to help out on Saturday 17th September 2005, from 12 noon until 5:00 pm. As one 
of the tasks is to re-paint hurdle marks and relay change over lines on the track * the track will not be 
available for training for much of this time. A BBQ lunch will once again be provided for all those in 
attendance at about 2:00 pm. This proved to be most popular at the last working bee, so make 
sure you don't miss out at on September 17th. 
 
Should you require more information about any of the upcoming winter events, please contact one of the 
winter committee listed below: 
 
Winter Competition Committee 
 
Ian and Megan Sloane 
ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au  or 
mailto:sloane.megan.l@edumail.vic.gov.au  
 
Chris O'Connor 
ph: 9882 6108  or 0410 490 630 email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au  
 
Doug Bourne 
ph: 9844 3919    email: mailto:doug@bourneromeo.com.au  


